
 Attention all 4th 

and 5th grade 

gifted/talented 

students and their 

families! 

Leon County Schools is providing an Hour of Code for 

4th and 5th grade gifted/talented students and their 
families to work together to learn more about coding. 

Learn the ins and outs of coding while having fun at the 
same time. 

Space is limited to the first 20 families 

The AQUILINA Howell Building 

3955 West Pensacola Street 

May 19th 2018 

10:00am – 11:30am 

For more information or to RSVP 

Contact Cheryl Marrs  

marrsc@leonschools.net         
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